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DATE:   December 8, 2021 
TO:   Business Committee 
FROM:  Mark Walsh, Secretary-Treasurer  
SUBJECT:  Administrative Procedure 323 – School Contracts 
 
 
 
Background 
 
As part of our ongoing review of our Administrative Procedures to ensure currency, we have 
reviewed AP 323 – School Contracts. 
 
 
Discussion 
 
Although the intent of this Administrative Procedure remains valid, it contains several references 
to positions, departments and processes that no longer exist or have been renamed.  It has now 
been revised and is attached for your information. 
 
In addition, we have added a provision that provides for a transparent process with respect to 
payments associated with Syeyutsus work. 
 
 
Appendix A: AP 323 – School Contracts 
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